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April 18, 2024 
 
Governor’s Office of Planning and Research 
State Clearinghouse 
1400 Tenth Street  
Sacramento, CA 95814 
 
RE: Request to Withdraw Submission of Published EIR (SCH # 2022060260) 
 
To Whom It May Concern, 
 
As lead agency for the Nakano Project, the City of Chula Vista is requesting the withdrawal of the submission of 
Draft Environmental Impact Report, SCH # 2022060260.  
 
This request is being made to better align the public review period of the published document and CEQA notices 
with City of Chula Vista noticing requirements. A subsequent request for submittal for publication will follow. 
 
Thank you for your immediate attention to this matter. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Marc Cass, Assistant Director 
City of Chula Vista - Development Services Department 
276 Fourth Avenue 
Chula Vista, CA 91910 
 


